
Fox Township Planning Commission                                 May 18, 2022 

 

Members present: Russ Braun; Jerry Olson; Tyrell Woelfel; Gerald Huff; Ernie Mattius 

 

Members Missing:  Larry Johnson; Sis Klaiber: Rachel Wolfel 

 

 The May Meeting of the Fox Township Planning Commission was called to order by 

President Russ Braun, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion to approve the minutes of the April Planning Commission meeting was made 

by Tyrell Woelfel; 2nd by Gerald Huff:    Approved 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:   

A. Public hearing on the proposed Zoning Amendments is scheduled for June 1st at 

5;30PM. Adoption scheduled for the Township meeting that will immediately 

follow. 

  

NEW BUSINESS: 

a. David Pontzer and Gerald Belsole are subdividing their property located along 

Gardner Hill Rd. Lot 1 (1.417 acres) will be a building lot to be served by onlot 

sewage and water. Lot 2 (136.453 acres) and Lot 3 (138.165 acres) will be Non-

Building lots used for forest lands.  

A motion to approve was made by Gerald Huff; 2nd by Ernie Mattius.  Approved 

 

A motion to adjourn made by Ernie Mattius; 2nd by Gerald Huff:   Approved  

 

 


